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The Admissions Supervisory Board requested the Maltese Episcopal Conference to clarify whether 

the “Procedures in Cases of the Regulations for the Admission to Church Schools” apply when the 

report received by the Delegate is anonymous. 

The Maltese Episcopal Conference sent the reply below. 

Fr Charles Mallia 

Delegate for Catholic Education 

  

21st December, 2013 

Dear Fr Mallia, 

The Maltese Episcopal Conference has discussed the request 

you made in your email of the 16th December, 2013, and 

would like to communicate to you that  

“With regards to the Interpretation of the 

“Procedures”, the “Procedures” also apply to cases 

where the information received by the Delegate is 

anonymous”. 

With kindest, personal regards, 

Fr Joe Magro 

Secretary, 

Maltese Episcopal Conference 

  


